
 
 

Welcome back after the half term holiday. I hope 
you all had a good time.  
 
On the Thursday before the holiday we took the 
choir, 33 KS1 pupils to Hereford Academy to sing 
with 4 other schools who are also part of the Bishop 
Anthony Education Trust. We left school at 12:15 and 
rehearsed all afternoon. The children then had tea 
altogether before performing their concert to all 
their parents. 
  
Although it was quite tiring the children were 
absolutely amazing. In all my years of teaching I have 
never felt so proud of a group of children. They sat 
right in the middle of the stage on their own in full 
view of everyone, throughout the performance. Their 
behaviour was exemplary. They looked very smart in 
their matching white school polo shirts and of course 
they sang beautifully. Some children sang in a small 
group and some played the tuned bells in front of 
everyone.  
 
Considering these children were between 5 and 7 
years old they were so confident it was such a 
wonderful experience for us all. I would like to thank 
them all for their dedication to the choir and their 
hard work in learning all the words. They were a 
credit to us all as they represented our school in the 
best possible way. Thank you also to all the parents 
who supported us, and for all your lovely comments.  

 
Thursday 23rd November—Bedtime Stories—5:30-6:30pm 
Friday 1st December—Christmas Fair  
Monday 4th December—Inspire Workshops (see separate letter) 
Tuesday 5th December—Inspire Workshops (see separate letter) 
Tuesday 5th December—Nursery Coffee Morning—9:15am 

EVENTS NEXT 
WEEK 

 
Monday 6th Nov 
Flu Vaccinations 
Dance Club 
Eco Schools Club 
 
Tuesday 7th Nov 
Cricket Tournament 
Parents Evening 3-7pm 
NO CLUBS 
 
Wednesday 8th Nov  
Parents Evening  
3-5:30pm 
iPad Club 
Cookery Club 
 
Thursday 9th Nov 
Art Club 
Forest School Club 
Gymnastics Club 
 
Friday 10th Nov 
Celebration 
Assembly—2:25pm 
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Halloween Disco 
Thursday 2nd November,  

5:30-6:30pm 
£2 on the door to include drink, and snack 

Lateness 
We have noticed that lots of 
children are turning up after the 
second bell in the morning.  
Whilst we all know that things 
can happen that are not planned 
for, unfortunately it seems to be 
the same children numerous 
times a week.  If you are 
struggling to get your child to 
school on time, try putting your 
clocks/watch forward by 10 
minutes or so.  Please bear in 
mind that when your child misses 
the  register, they are marked 
as a ‘U’ which in effect means 
they have missed the entire 
morning session.  Such absences 
are picked up by the Education 
Welfare Officer who addresses  
attendance regularly. 



 
 
Hello Children 
 
Did you have a super holiday? You have all been busy this 
week making Jack o lanterns with pumpkins. I am looking 
forward to seeing them at the Halloween disco on 
Thursday. I hope you have got your costumes ready, I'm 
going to wear my skeleton suit again. Remember that the 
disco is quite dark and loud and can be quite scary if you 
haven't been before. Don't worry though it's all just a bit of 
fun and all the teachers will be there with lots of helpers. 
 
Remember, Remember the 5th of November! I'm sure lots of 
you will be going to see fireworks at the weekend, please 
take care and keep safe. Look carefully at the beautiful 
patterns in the sky so that you will be able to paint some 
fantastic pictures next week and write exciting poems and 
descriptions.  

Have a great time. 

Mrs Matthew 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
30th October—Edward Whitmarsh 
3rd November—Amelia Crowther 
 
The parents of the above children are invited to Celebration Assembly on Friday at 9am. 
These children do not have to wear school uniform on Friday . 

CELEBRATION 
Red— Chelsea Davies 
Orange— Tyler Smith 
Yellow – Aston Nixon 
Blue— Isla Leech 
Turquoise— Sophia Turner 
Green— Owen Powell 
Purple—Christopher Corfield 

Class Attendance 
Congratulations to Yellow class 
for achieving the most 
improved attendance for the 
week beginning 16th October. 
The children have already been 
celebrated in school. 

DOJO WINNERS 
Red— Jacob Smith 
Orange— Marin Byalkov 
Yellow – Summer Morse 
Blue— Evie Paddock 
Turquoise— Thomas Cole 
Green— Casey Harrington 
Purple—Shayn Fox 

SPORTSTAR 
Daisy-May Curtis 

MEALTIME MANNERS 
Kenzie Schubert 

RAINBOW READERS 
103 pts—Florence Fleming 
50 pts—Piper Franklin 
109 pts—Martha Evans 

Parent Governor 
We have vacancies for 
Parent Governors (this can 
also include Grandparents).  
If you are interested or 
would like to know more, 
please see Mrs Matthew. 

BEARWORDS 8 
Erin Walmsley 

HEADTEACHERS’ AWARD 
A special award to Keira in Blue 
Class who gave a beautiful 
reading at her Auntie’s recent 
wedding. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB AWARD 
Miss Baillie would like to award 
Jack in Yellow Class a special 
award for being such an 
enthusiastic member of her 
gymnastics club. 


